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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 1st NOVEMBER 2011 
 

Question 
 
Would the Minister outline any hospitality given to himself, his Assistant Minister and/or any of 
his senior officers by any firm (including any person involved in any way with such a firm) with 
whom the department has contracted with over the last three years or expects to contract with in 
the next two years? 
 
 
Answer 
 
In accordance with Code of Conduct for Ministers and Financial Direction 2.4 the department 
ensures that no excessive hospitality is given or received from individuals or firms with whom the 
department contracts with. The department’s hospitality register shows that no hospitality or gifts 
were received of a value in excess of £200 in the last three years. This position is not expected to 
change in the next two years. 
 


